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Dear Sir,I am writing to you to strongly object to the proposed housing development at Brooklands Farm 
Whitstable.As a resident of Whitstable for   years I have seen the town being engulfed by a huge amount of 
housing over the years and we are now well over capacity. My reasons for objecting are these .Schools and medical 
facilities are already overstretched.The sewage system here cannot cope with even more housing.Each new home 
built on the edge of town means even more cars on local roads which have  become extremely busy and congested 
.There will not be enough water to go round . 
The building on a beautiful piece of farmland will be detrimental to the wildlife that lives there.We need green  
countryside is for our general and mental health and it is gradually being taken away and being replaced by 
overcrowding and pollution.Yours faithfully Mrs Jennifer Papaspyrou 




